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North Well Field 

No failures or projects to report. 

South Well Field  

No failures or projects to report. 

Water Use  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec

2011 6.6 5.8 5.2 7.7 6.0 9.1 9.3 10.1 13.3 8.0 5.2 5.6

2012 5.5 6.5 4.4 6.1 7.9 7.8 8.5 13.1 9.9 8.2 6.7 6.4

2013 7.9 5.4 6.0 5.5
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Water Sales Comparison Month to Month 

Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec

2011 6.6 12.4 17.6 25.4 31.4 40.5 49.8 59.9 73.2 81.2 86.4 92.0

2012 5.5 12.0 16.4 22.5 30.4 38.2 46.7 59.8 69.7 77.9 84.6 91.0

2013 7.9 13.3 19.3 24.8 24.8 24.8 24.8 24.8 24.8 24.8 24.8 24.8
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Water Sales Comparision Month to Month Accumulative 
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Distribution System: 

Water Quality: 

North Beach Water District collected and submitted five (5) 
compliance coliform bacteria water samples in April, 2013. All 
water samples tested negative for coliform bacteria presence.  

The District received 2 water quality calls in April, 2013.  

Old Business: 

Washington State Auditor 

The exit interview was held at 10:00 a.m. Friday May 17, 2013. 
The Exit interview was held at the Districts business office 
in Ocean Park. 

Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec

Sold 7.9 5.4 6.0 5.5

Backwash 0.5 0.5 0.6 0.6

Authorized Use 0.4 0.4 1.9 2.2

Produced 9.0 6.8 9.7 8.8

Lost Water MG 0.3 0.5 1.2 0.5 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0
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2012 Monthly Water Reconciliation 

Flushing and Reservoir Maintenance  

Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec

Series1 3% 7% 12% 6% 0% 0% 0% 0% 0% 0% 0%
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BIAS Software Implementation 

The implementation in on time and progressing steadily. Jack 
has been entering data from January, February, March and April 
into the software. That is a slow and tedious process. The 
vouchers for Pacific County are now being generated by the 
BIAS Software.   

The implementation in on track to generate our first billing 
in June, 2013.   

Water Main Improvements 

The sample stations arrived in April. The crew has been 
priming and painting the stations preparing them for 
installation.  

Wiegardt Property Purchase: 

Nothing new to report.   

DWSRF Loans: 

Gray and Osborne completed the SEPA check list in April for 
both the Water Main Project and the Supply and Treatment 
Project. The Board of Commissioners adopted SEPA procedures by 
Resolution 23-2009. The District’s general manager, acting as 
the District’s responsible official, issued a determination of 
nonsignificance (DNS) for both the Water Main Project and the 
Supply and Treatment Project. The general manager advertised 
and posted a notice of determination of nonsignificance in 
accordance with Resolution 23-2009. The fourteen day comment 
period will end on May 22, 2013 

At this rate the cultural review should be complete in early 
June, 2013.     

Safety Meeting Minutes: 

North Beach Water District staff had their monthly Safety 
meeting on the first Monday of the month. 

Surfside Water System:  

Please see attached report. 

End of Report 


